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DANBURY, CONNECTICUT

September 24, 1966

Senator Thomas Dodd
U. S. Senate
Washington, D,C.

Dear Senator Dodd:

We urge you to vote for the Department of
Transportation bill S, 3010. The establishment of a
separate cabinet-level Department of Transportation
is called for in view of the growth and expansion of
transport in the United States.

The passage of Bill S. 3010 is called for
NOW.,

Very truly yours,

Certified Public Accountant
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